
December 13, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim Glover 

3411 Maze Lane 

Brandon, FL 33511 

 

Dear Mr. Glover: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated December 11, 1995, with which you attached two photographs that 

you wanted the Review Board to examine.   

 

The Review Board has received a large volume of information regarding the assassination from the 

public.  All of this information, including what you have provided to the Board, will be reviewed to 

ensure that the Board accomplishes its mandate in an effective and efficient manner.   

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


